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Past Meetings/Events/Achievements:  
We have just finished up a great couple of month.   A regular meeting on November 15th, December 13th we met and attended for an announcement by Minister Hudson, a lunch social at Papa Joe’s with fellow board members on December 20, and Friday January 10th a Planning Day to outline our main priorities for the upcoming couple of years strategizing our plans the best we can with a small group and hoping to reach as many seniors across the province as we can.
Upcoming Meetings & Events
Senior Islander of the Year Nominations.  Seniors Grants.  Expo planned for Prince County area.  Lunch and Learns in various parts of the Island.
Ongoing Work Priorities
Board continues to meet one Friday every month, except during the summer months.  Our Sub Committee meetings are held every week or two depending on the function being planned at the time.
Key Issues
Continuing to work with all fellow board to ensure the needs of the Seniors in our  communities are reached.  
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